Berry, Taylor

From: steven.newman@wellsfargo.com
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 8:47 AM
To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

Duke’s petition to change the rules on net metering, hobbling the solar industry and screwing over North Carolina
residents is beyond the pale. Not only should you reject this out of hand, you should find their behavior egregious and
hit them with some type of punitive measures. They are not representing their customers or the residents of North
Carolina with honesty or integrity.

Thank you,
Steven Newman
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